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Fashion ’n Fad 
(continued from page 4)

Shore,, The pull-over 
sweater possesses a round, 
collarless neckline and 
fitted, three-quarter 
length sleeves. Near the 
double-knit neckline, Ann 
dons a circle pin. The 
matchmate skirt has hip 
pleats and is made of pure 
wool. It is both pretty 
and practical. Ann’s total 
charni is one of fashion 
loveliness.

Dressed in cardigan 
wool sweater, V. C. Bruton 
is a handsome figure. The 
sophomore’s sweater is 
made by Gantner and is a 
blend of gray and blue. He 

matches the attractive 
sweater with a pull-over 
wash n’ wear shirt. The 
red, gold, blue, green, 
and purple stripped shirt 
is a handsome array of 
color. It has a button 
collar and tab. Green, 
wool trousers matched with 
a green belt adds to the 
ensemble. As a final trib

ute, the fashionable young 
man dons a Hi-Y pin. V.C. 
is a popular, well-dressed 
student.

Susan Rankin is a chic, 
freshman Miss dressed in 
red. Her costume includes 
a wrap-around red skirt 
and matching wesket. The 
skirt and wesket are made 
of the popular fall mate
rial— corduroy. Loose
fitting and waist-length, 
the wesket is paired with
a white
blouse
sleeves
collar.
lar she
pins.

blouse. Susan’s 
has full-length 
and a button-down 
On the neat col- 
wears figurine 
The vivacious

blond’s costume is a love
ly example of the incom
ing styles for this win
ter.

A member of the varsity 
basketball team, Ralph 
Reynolds is also a well- 
dressed young gentleman, 
The 6’2” freshman wears a 
handsome bulky knit sweat
er of wool. It is a blend 
of gray and green. The 
sweater has side pockets

and fitted cuffs. Ralph 
adds a green plaid shirt 
to match his sweater. Tl.e 
neat shirt had a button- 
down collar and button 
tab. Dark green trousers 
add to the handsome uni
form. In completion of 
his outfit, Ralph wears a 
dark green belt.

The predominent colors 
for December appear to be 
red and green. A perfect 
combination for the Yule- 
tide season!
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A THOUGHT

I love the Christmas-tide, 
and yet.

notice this, 
I live;

each year

always like the gifts I 
get.

But how I 
I give!

love the gifts

— Carolyn Wells
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